

600 West Chestnut Street

P.O. Box 544

Baraboo, WI 53913

Phone: (608) 355-0884

director@greatersauk.org

www.greatersauk.org

October 12, 2020

Marina Wittman Sauk County ADRC 505 Broadway Baraboo WI 53913

Dear Marina:

Thank you for applying for a 2020 grant from our Community Grants Fund. I have good news: The Grants Committee has approved your request in the amount of \$750. I'm sorry we are not able to fund your request in full: we had 16 other applications for the \$10,000 in total funds available to distribute.

I have enclosed our grant contract/media release form — please read, sign, and return the form to me. Upon receipt of your signed contract, we will issue the grant check. We will then return a copy of the counter-signed contract to you with the grant check and a grant report form.

Please credit the grant as follows in your publicity materials:

... funded with a grant from the Greater Sauk Community Foundation

We would also be grateful for any program photos you can provide for use in our next annual report. Please email photos to me.

Congratulations on being selected for this grant! And thank you for the wonderful work you are doing in the community.

Best regards,

Robin Whyte

Executive Director

Enclosure